
Subject: Re: 2015.1 (rev 8227) released
Posted by Tom1 on Mon, 09 Mar 2015 07:39:02 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi,

The front page of this site still needs to be updated to 8227 instead of the old 5485. 

(( Or would it be better to simply remove version numbers from there? Newcomers do not need
this information since they are likely headed to the download page to get whatever is the latest
release and those already familiar with U++... well they do not need it either on the front page, I
guess. ))

Best regards,

Tom
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